
UNIVERSITY POLICE SAFETY BULLETIN 

On Monday, October 1, 2018 a student reported that while she was walking along the 
pathway between Hemenway Hall and Dwight Hall at 8:20 pm, she was approached from 
behind by two unknown males. These males struggled with the student for a short time. 
The student was able to free herself and return to her residence hall without further 
incident. 

Our officers responded to the location and the male subjects were no longer in the area. We 
are continuing to investigate this matter. 

University Police officials urge all community members to report any activity or persons 
that they believe to be suspicious in nature to ensure the safety of the community. 

If you have any information regarding this incident, please contact: 

{508} 626 - 4911 
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